
 
 
 
 
Notification for Pre-qualification for Bespoke Street Furniture & Lighting 
Prototypes Supply 
 

Invitation to Pre-Qualify: 
The Public Works Authority (ASHGHAL) (the PWA) of the State of Qatar wishes to select a short list of 
competent companies (the “Pre-qualified Applicants”) for the Invitation to Tender for the Qatar Public Realm 
Bespoke Street Furniture & Lighting Prototypes. PWA is seeking pre-qualification submissions from applicants to 
demonstrate their capability to perform detailed engineering and, manufacturing services  with the necessary 
experience, capabilities, understanding and commitment to work with PWA to achieve outstanding results in the 
delivery of the prototypes. Successful tenderers will be contracted to supply prototypes for Mock-up areas and 
thereafter may be invited to enter into long term framework supply agreements. It is anticipated that a range of 
specialist suppliers may be selected with preference given to those tenderers who can demonstrate a local 
manufacturing capability. 
 

Contract Scope of Supply: 
The project will comprise the intellectual property (IP) rights, engineering design development, fabrication, supply 
and delivery of prototypes of various street furniture and public realm landscaping components for Mock-up 
areas, and ultimately could lead to long term framework supply agreements for the wider Qatar Public Realm 
works. 
 
The scope of this project covers the following key components; Street Furniture – including benches, bollards, 
litter bins, cycle racks, street lighting, landscape lighting, general lighting, signage, shade structures, bus 
shelters, kiosks and other features as set out in the Pre-qualification Document. These prototypes will be 
supplied to various main contractors for installation. 
 

Pre-qualification Document: 
The Pre-qualification Document comprises of three (3) sections;  
 
1. Pre-qualification Procedures  
2. Project Brief 
3. Tendering and Contract Requirements 
 
The Pre-qualification Document will be provided upon completion of the application forms available by accessing 
the website: www.ashghal.gov.qa 
 
Applicants are recommended to visit the PWA website frequently during submission period for potential updates.  
 
Applicants should confirm their availability to attend a Pre-qualification Conference to be held in Qatar during the 
first week of April, 2014.  
 
Submission of Pre-qualification Application: 
Eligible Firms should return the completed Pre-Qualification Submission to the following address not later than 
1.00pm (local Doha time, GMT +3.00) on Wednesday April 9th  2014 to: 
 
Public Works Authority 
Manager of Contracts Department 
Ashghal Tower (1) – Ground Floor 
PO Box 22188, Doha Qatar 
 
All enquiries are to be directed to: The Manager of Contracts Department 
E-mail: publicrealm@ashghal.gov.qa 
 

http://www.ashghal.gov.qa/
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